
Municipal Tax Rebate Feedback 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Municipal Authority Name] 

Address: [Municipal Authority Address] 

Dear [Municipal Authority], 

I am writing to provide feedback and suggestions regarding the recent municipal tax rebate 

program. As a resident of [Your Municipality/City Name], I appreciate the efforts taken to 

support the community through this initiative. 

Feedback 

Overall, I found the application process to be [describe your experience, e.g., "streamlined and 

user-friendly" or "a bit complex which could benefit from simplification"]. However, [add any 

specific issues or positives]. 

Suggestions 

• Consider offering [specific tax rebate strategies or ideas]. 

• Improve communication regarding eligibility criteria and deadlines through [suggestion, 

e.g., "monthly newsletters" or "online webinars"]. 

• Expand outreach to ensure all community members are informed about the program. 

Thank you for your attention to these matters. I believe that with some adjustments, the 

municipal tax rebate program can better serve our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


